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Straightline Kentucky 

March 11, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

a--------------h 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00251 
Southern Water & Sewer District 
Response to First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case are Southern Water & Sewer District's additional 
amended responses to Kentucky Public Service Commission staff's first Request for Information. 
This is intended to complete the responses to the first Request for Information. 

Southern Water & Sewer District acknowledges that the responses to Question #7 may not be 
fully responsive to the Commission staff's Request. The office staff, which typically includes 5 
employees, was reduced to 2 employees during the past week due to absences due to hip 
replacement, flu, and a sick child. 

As the Kentucky Rural Water Association consultant working on behalf of Southern Water & 
Sewer District, I acknowledge that it may be appropriate for the Commission to consider a Staff 
Field Review in order to obtain the information necessary for a timely review of the Alternative 
Rate Filing application. 

Sincerely, 

,. 

Robert K. Miller 


